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Up until this point we have successfully met all the requirements and conditions for safety 

and for preparing the slope. 

Given the rain and extreme heat of the last 7 days, all snow stocks have been mobilized 

to keep the slopes and facilities in working order. Unfortunately, with temperatures 

unusually higher than expected and next week's weather forecast even more extreme, we 

are no longer in a position to provide a safe slope for a speed event. 

The downhillers' safety being the top priority of the sporting authorities (FIS, FFS, 

organizers). Under no circumstances will the slightest risk be taken, as the racers' 

physical integrity is at stake. 

This is why the organisers, in agreement with the FIS and the FFS, are forced to 

cancel the two scheduled downhills of February 2nd and February 3rd. 

The organising committee would like to thank all the teams who worked on the downhills' 

preparation, producing high-quality work despite the extreme conditions. 

However, the slalom of Sunday, February 4, 2024, will still take place as planned. 

The Kandahar, the great popular ski celebration on La Verte des Houches, will be going 

ahead! 
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